
Wow!  That's all I could think when I looked at the maps.  I am a native Oregonian with family history 
here of over 150 years.  Sadly this is the first time I have actually looked at the map boundaries.  NOW I 
AM GROSSLY OFFENDED TO SEE HOW OVER REPRESENTED THE CITY OF PORTLAND HAS 
BEEN.  CLEARLY THE LAST TIME BOUNDARIES WERE SET THEY WERE GERRYMANDERED IN AN 
OVERTLY PORTLAND CENTRIC FASHION! 
 
My expected outcome is that the rest of Oregon is allowed to have an opinion in how our State is 
governed.  Multnomah County (which is basically Portland anyway) should only be represented in ONE 
DISTRICT.   
 
District 1, should go no further east than the Washington County line, and probably should be set 
further west than that. 
 
 Submitted with extreme frustration, 
Dale Fishback 
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